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Good Afternoon 
 
The Superintendents’ Association of Northern Ireland thank you for the opportunity to 
respond to the attached consultation, however we do not believe this is an area for our 
association to comment on. 
 
Thank you for your offer. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 

 
Personal Secretary to Superintendents’ Association of Northern Ireland 
 
Correspondence Address:  
PS to Superintendents’ Association of Northern Ireland 
Police Station, 1 Derry Road, Omagh, Co Tyrone, Northern Ireland, BT78 5DR 
 

 
 


